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Contractors Association of West Virginia members are doing 
their part to protect their workers and the public now that the 
coronavirus has introduced unprecedented challenges in our 
everyday work and personal lives. Ever since Gov. Jim Justice 
identified construction as one of the sectors allowed to 
continue operating in order to keep West Virginia’s economy 
strong, CAWV members have created comprehensive new 
safety plans to change the way construction operates in order 
to maintain that commitment to safety. 

We are working safe so we can expand health care facilities, 
build schools and maintain critical infrastructure such as 
highways and airports. CAWV members are keeping their 
employees safe so the general public can stay safe.

To learn more about how the construction 
industry is “Hard at Work” every day 
building West Virginia in a safe manner, go 
to the CAWV’s website at www.cawv.org 
and workingsafe.agc.org.
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